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 “ROUND-UP” CONSIDERATION APPLICATION  

 
Ocean Shores IGA is proud to partner with local charitable organizations (501-3C) that GIVE 
BACK to the community for our “Round-Up” program. This Program enables our customers to 
“round-up” their purchases at the register to the nearest dollar. Ocean Shores IGA collects those 
“rounded-up” amounts and passes the funds to the organizations that meets our criteria as 
outlined below. 
  
 “Hometown Proud” is the mission statement that Ocean Shores IGA feels strongly about, 
giving back to the community in which we live and work, and is VERY important to us! 
  
To apply to be a “Round-Up’ recipient for one of the 12 calendar months of the year 2023, 
please enclose a list of the following for consideration: 
 

1. What have you done to give back to the community? 
2. What events have you done in the past to help your community, specifically for those 

people in need? 
3. How will the round up help your organization, what will you do with the funds (be 

specific please)  
4. Express your financial need (is it on-going or one time need)  
5. Have you been a round up recipient in the past? If so, when? 

 
Please include a cover letter with your organizations name, contact person(s), email, phone 
number, and mailing address. It is crucial that contact information is accurate in case we 
have questions. Please email applications to Phoebe.b@myersgroupllc.com or deliver to the 
store in-person at our service center to Phoebe’s attention. 
 
Ocean Shores IGA will accept applications until November 1, 2022.  After November 1, 2022 
the application window will close so that we as a staff, will be able to take all the applications 
into consideration and to compile the list of recipients for the new calendar year. 
Thank you to all who apply! 


